
An An active performer, Ms. Huhn has participated in the Gustav Mahler Youth Orchestra (1994), the Pacific Music Festival in Japan (2001, 200

As As a solo performer, Ms. Huhn has given recitals throughout the United States in Illinois, Indiana, Rhode Island and Texas, as well as intern

Sin Since 2007, Ms Huhn has been on the faculty at the Longy School of Music, Cambridge and the New England Conservatory, Boston.

on 
SSaturday, May 18, 2013, at 4:30 pm 

at the  

Longy School of Music, 
33 Garden Street, Cambridge, MA  

Austro--American Association   
of Boston  

We are pleased to present our  
scholarship recipient 

Franziska Huhn  
Harpist 

Franziska will perform for us: 
Haydn Sonata in G, No. 42 

Mozart Sonata No 12 in F KV 332: 
Transcriptions by F. Huhn 

She also will speak about the composers 

Franziska Huhn earned a Bachelors's degree at Boston University, and completed a Master's and a 
Graduate Diploma from the New England Conservatory. She has participated in the Gustav Mahler 
Youth Orchestra, the Pacific Music Fesival in Japan, and at the Tanglewood Music Center.  She is 

Assistant Director of the Harp Seminar at Boston University's Tanglewood Institute, plays 
regularly with the Walden Chamber Players, and has played with the BSO.  

The concert will end around 5:50 pm. If you would like to have drinks or dinner after the concert, we have arranged 
some seating at the Sheraton Commander Hotel, (16 Garden Street) at the NUBAR, just across from the concert. The 
manager, Richard Mann, highly recommends making individual reservations NOW, in order to accommodate us on 

the 18th of May. His Tel number is 617-234-1365. Please reserve under Austrian Association. 
You can park at the Commander for $ 22.00 for 5 hours, which should be enough time for the concert and dinner. 
Considering that we do not charge for the concert, this is reasonable. Street parking in Cambridge is hard to find. 

Reservation Slip for the Franziska Huhn concert on May 18th 4:45 pm: 
Please contact Veronika Demers by Monday,  May 13th by calling 978-454-4132, or mail this slip to her at 

PO Box 8187, Lowell, MA 01853-8187, and let her know:
if you will be attending the concert --------- yes    no  

and if you will be joining us afterwards for drinks or dinner at the NUBAR-------- yes   no 
Do not forget to reserve at the NUBAR for 6:00 pm with Mr. Mann. 


